
Who should attend, why and what to expect 
 
Who should attend? 

• All faculty, staff, and students are invited to attend the listening sessions. 
 
Why should you attend? 

• To provide input on the goals that should be established for FOCUS 2015 
• To listen to the “big ideas” for Stout generated by the 85 attendees at the summer 2008 

Visioning Session 
• To learn more about Stout’s comprehensive planning process 
• To learn about the major accomplishments from Stout’s FOCUS 2010 planning process 

 
What to expect 

• Each listening session is attended by the Chancellor, as well as the members of the 
Strategic Planning Group. 

• The Chancellor will provide a 10-15 minute presentation on the major accomplishments 
from FOCUS 2010, as well as an overview of the “big ideas” for Stout generated by the 
85 attendees at the summer 2008 Visioning Session. 

• There will be an additional hour available for attendees to react to the big ideas, suggest 
additional considerations for FOCUS 2015, and to ask questions about the presentation 
and the planning process. 

• All comments will be written on a flip chart, typed, examined by the Chancellor’s 
Advisory Council and appropriate committees, and used to generate the FOCUS 2015 
goals. 

 


